

14 December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Due to a recent curriculum change, we have reshuffled and tweaked the Year 9 sets. This will not necessarily affect all Year 9 pupils in English, but will have impact for a small number. I would encourage Year 9 pupils to check their timetables on ClassCharts before they return after the holidays. I am looking forward to seeing the pupils return in January, and wish you all a happy festive season.

Kind regards

Mrs Green

Head of English

Springfield School Central Road, Drayton, Portsmouth, PO6 1QY

Headteacher Ms S F Spivey BSc, MA

Tel (023) 9237 9119 Email contact@springfield.uk.net Web www.springfield.uk.net Twitter @SpfldUK



The De Curci Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 10646541; Its registered office address is Springfield School, Central Road, Portsmouth, PO6 1QY, United Kingdom. Springfield School is a business name used by The De Curci Trust,